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Message from the Guest Editors

The inclusion of biomarkers in diagnostic tools has been
shown to provide critical support in several healthcare
disciplines. Now, the development of point-of-care testing
allows us to implement those biomarkers at the bedside,
which is extremely useful in emergency medicine. This
Special Issue aims to shed light on the many advances in,
and cutting-edge works on, the point-of-care testing tools
used in emergency settings, whether in hospital and out of
hospital. For inclusion in this Special Issue, we welcome
original research articles, reviews, communications, brief
reports, interesting images, and so on. Research areas may
include, but are not limited to, the following: emergency
medicine; prehospital care; point-of-care testing tools;
critical care; and bedside diagnostic tools.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

You are cordially invited to submit research articles, short
communications, comprehensive reviews, case reports or
interesting images for consideration and publication in
Diagnostics (ISSN 2075-4418). Diagnostics is published in
open access format – research articles, reviews and other
contents are released on the Internet immediately a er
acceptance. The scientific community and the general
public have unlimited and free access to the content as
soon as it is published. We would be pleased to welcome
you as one of our authors.
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